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Running Club 

y New Year! 

 

 

 

 

 

Pinellas County Schools 

Our Vision 
100% Student Success 

Our Mission 

Educate and prepare 

each student for college, 

career, and life 

Our Values  

Commitment to Children, 

Families, and 

Community; Respectful 

and Caring Relationships; 

Cultural Competence; 

Integrity; Responsibility; 

Connectedness 

 

  

 

Principal’s Multicultural Advisory Committee 

News! 

We would like to thank everyone who participated in the Salvation 
Army’s Golden Canned Food Drive which was sponsored by the 

Principal’s Multicultural Advisory Committee.   The classrooms that 
collected the most cans on each wing enjoyed pizzas donated by 

Papa John’s Pizza, 
411 South Missouri Avenue, Clearwater. 

Our school collected over 500 cans of food which will be distributed 
to needy families in our community this holiday season.   

Thank you for your support! 

Principal’s Message 

Dear Parents, 

On behalf of the faculty and staff of Calvin Hunsinger School, I would like 
to wish you and your family a safe, healthy, and happy Winter Break.  We 
would also like to thank everyone who attended our Winter Wonderland on 
Thursday, December 10.  We had a huge turnout for the Title l 
Mathematics presentation, the Multicultural Committee holiday activities, 
and the highlight of the evening, a holiday music presentation by our 
elementary students! 

Please watch for upcoming information on our Casa Tina Restaurant 
Fundraiser Evening.   Casa Tina Restaurant is located at 365 Main Street, 
Dunedin, and they have graciously offered to sponsor an evening for Calvin 
Hunsinger School.  All food sale profits for the evening will benefit the 
school.  We will let you know the date as soon as it is confirmed. 
 
Please enjoy the break and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday,  
January 5, 2016. 
 
Douglas Keimig 
 

Running Club 

Santa Claus and 
his elf will make a 
special appearance 

at Calvin 
Hunsinger School 

on Friday, 
December 18 to run 

with the students 
and wish everyone a 

wonderful 
 holiday season and 

a  
Happy New Year! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

: 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to our Citizens of the Month! 

October 

Elementary 

Elroyce 

Kyra 

Jayden 

Kataveya 

Estephan 

Takoda 

Dashawn 

TJ 

Taylor 

Briena 

Middle 

Armani 

Paul 

Isabella 

Colby 

High 

Brandon 

Christopher 

Eric 

Michael 

Domanic 

 

November 

Elementary 

Tyquan 

Elroyce 

Jayden 

Kataveya 

Ty 

Estephan 

Taylor 

Trae-Lee 

Middle School 

Kayleigh 

Jeremiah 

Nathaniel 

Zachary 

Izzy 

Paul 

A.J. 

Robert 

William 

Abraham 

High 

Chandler 

Trevor 

Brandon 

Robby 
 

December 

Elementary 

Marcus 

Tyquan 

Trae-Lee 

Taylor 

Kataveya 

Cameron 

Middle School 

Zachary 

Nathan 

Paul 

Isabella 

William 

High School 

Trevor 

Dillon 

 

 
 

Read Together this Holiday Season! 

Children benefit greatly when a parent reads aloud to him or her.  Children who are read to on a 
regular basis have increased listening skills and attention spans which are crucial for success in 

school.    As they are read to, the child will make the connection between the spoken and written 
word.  Fantasy books and fairy tales fascinate children and help them distinguish between what is 
real and what is not.  Try to set aside time each day to enjoy books together!  Please contact your 

child’s teacher if you need assistance with appropriate reading materials for your child. 

Way to go! 

We are 

proud of you. 


